
Attention:
Temporary
Closure

WOODLEY LIBRARY

W o o d f i n  A v e n u e
J u n e  2 0  -  2 9
M a i n t e n a n c e  w o r k

Woodley Library will be 
Temporarily Closed for essential works 

Monday July 21st - Friday July 25th

We apologise for the inconvenience. 

Items can be returned during this time to
any Wokingham Borough Library. Items can

also be renewed at any library in our
borough, by phone on 

0118 978 1368 or online at:
https://wokingham.spydus.co.uk


